
"Bukovina -2015" “Miedzynarodowe Lato
Artystyczne, Krzyżowa”

Ceramica-warsztat, Krzyżowa, Poland, 
2014
Subject of the Symposium was 
"Creation/destruction". And we were 
destroying our work against the 
backdrop of part of the Berlin wall.



"Bukovina -2015" 

“Repose”
fireclay, glaze, oxides



Exhibition 
“Space Center”

"Vacuum" porcelain, colorless glaze.

At this moment it is at the exhibition 
"CERAmini" 2nd International Exhibition
of Contemporary Ceramics at Abant Izzet
Baysal University in Bolu, Turkey, 2018.



“Pulsars”
porcelain, salts, colorless glaze



“Pulsars”
porcelain, metal salts, colorless glaze

"Bukovina -2015" 

In 2015, I took part in the festival of 
ceramics "Bukovina - 2015" held in 
Chernivtsi, Ukraine.
There we spent roasting in a wood 
oven, doing work on the technology of 
Raku.
This place have very beautiful nature. 
Beech forest. Curious swans and 
impudent nutria…



“Pulsars”
porcelain, metal salts, colorless glaze

"Bukovina -2015" 

“R'lyeh”
chamotte, colored glaze



“Horse”
chamotte, glaze, Raku





Some of my
student works

Tea set “Sea urchin“

porcelain, engobe,
colorless glaze



porcelain, salt, colorless glaze



“Earth crust”

porcelain, salt,
colorless glaze



“Kupalinka”

porcelain/ 
experiment



“Trio”
porcelain, colored glaze, colorless glaze



Project
“Marine objects”

porcelain, сhamotte, colorless glaze, 
author's technique, 1360 °C



The work was carried out at the factory 
for the manufacture of porcelain. In 
Belarus, it is only one in the city of 
Dobrush.

Some of these works are exhibited in 
Latvia and Spain.

Project
“SILENCE”



Exposition


